
From: Runyan Lake Inc [mailto:runyanlakeinc@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 10:47 PM 
To: 'Runyan Lake Inc' 

Subject: Runyan Lake Inc.: RLPPOA Refuse and Recycle Service Day Change Effecive Febrary 1st 

 
To all RLPPOA Members: 
 
Happy New Year everyone!  Please read the message below from Hugh regarding a change to our refuse 
and recycle pick-up day.  Beginning in February our pick-up day will change from Monday to 
Tuesday.  And yes, Hugh did contact Republic Services to request we keep our current Monday pick-up 
day but was declined.  So, without further delay…………………… 
 
Dear Neighbors: 
 
We have been notified by Republic Services that effective February 1st our pick-up day for trash, recycle 
and yard waste (when in season) will be TUESDAYS. They will no longer be servicing us on Mondays. This 
change is part of a company wide route reorganization with the goal of improving services. Recycle pick-
up will continue to be every other week with February 2nd being the first day for both trash and 
recycling. 

PLEASE DO NOT PUT YOUR GARBAGE OUT ON MONDAY STARTING FEBRUARY 1ST.  

In order to maintain the positive appearance of our neighborhood it will be important that we all 
cooperate in making this change a successful one. If you see a neighbor reverting back to our old habit 
please remind them of this change. 

Thank you to everyone for making this transition successful for all. 

Hugh 
810-813-5528 
 

Mark Meisel 
RLPPOA Vice President 
 


